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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Sen. Robert Olson, Chairman, Senate Commerce Committee 
 
FROM: Debbi Beavers, Director, Alcoholic Beverage Control Division 
 
DATE: February 26, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC) Statement Regarding SB 126 
 
 

Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee: 
 

In the 2020 Legislative Session, SB 417 contained the agreed upon language that is now in SB 

126.  Because the language was the same as previously agreed upon, the ABC did not offer 

testimony on this bill and instead offered to be available for questions during the hearing. 

 

From the ABC’s perspective, there are no regulatory issues with this bill. 

 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 


